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13 November 2017 

 

As addressed 

 

Dear Submitter 

Monash Planning Scheme Amendment C129: Rezoning of 1221 -1249 Centre Road Oakleigh South 
(former Talbot Road Quarry) 

Thank you for your late submission to the Monash City Council concerning proposed Monash 
Planning Scheme Amendment C129 which proposes to rezone the land at 1221-1249 Centre Road, 
Oakleigh South (formerly the Talbot Road Quarry).  

The Panel considering this Amendment has agreed to consider your submission which has been 
forwarded to the Panel by the Council.   

Should you wish to provide any further comment to the Panel on the Amendment please do so in 
writing by Thursday 30 November, 2017.  Further submissions are to be mailed to: 

Planning Panels Victoria  
GPO Box 2392 
MELBOURNE 3001 

Further information about this Amendment can be found at 
https://www.monash.vic.gov.au/Building-amp-Planning/Strategic-Planning/Planning-
Scheme/Amendments/Amendment-C129-Centre-Road-Oakleigh-South#documents. 

Please note that all submissions and information provided to the Panel are public documents.  They 
will be made available to other parties to this Panel process and access may be sought by others. For 
further information see the attached Privacy Collection Notice. 

The Panel thanks you for your involvement and will consider the matters raised in your material as 
part of its review of proposed Amendment C129. 

If you have any queries please contact Planning Panels Victoria on (03) 8392 5115 or 
planning.panels@delwp.vic.gov.au. 

 

 
Jenny Moles 

Panel Chair 



Privacy Collection Notice 
 
 

 

Natural justice for all participants and transparency are important parts of the Panel process. In 
meeting its legislative requirements, the Panel may do the following with your submission: 

 Provide a copy of your submission with all contact details to the Proponent, Local Council, 
Government Agencies and other parties to the Hearing 

 Provide a copy of your submission to the Department of Environment, Land, Water and 
Planning if needed for preparing Ministerial briefings 

 Display a copy of your submission in the Planning Panels Victoria Office or Hearing room. 
 Display a copy of your submission in the relevant Local Council Office or Regional 

Government Office as appropriate 

The Panel does not propose to display your full submission on a website unless this is necessary and 
you have given your consent.  However, your name and other personal information may be 
published on the internet as detailed below. 

Publication of your personal information on the internet 
A Panel Report will be published on the internet and may include: 

 each submitter’s name 
 direct quotes from submissions  
 submitter addresses, if required. 

Please note that even when your personal information is removed from the internet, it may remain 
on external servers indefinitely. 

After the Panel has reported 
When the Panel has reported to the Planning Authority, your submission will be removed from 
public display. 

Your original submission and any additional material provided will be held at Planning Panels Victoria 
for two years and then sent to the Public Record Office Victoria. All additional copies of the 
submission and other material held by Planning Panels Victoria will be securely destroyed. 
If you have any concerns in respect to the way your submission will be used please contact Planning 
Panels Victoria on (03) 8392 5114. 
 


